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The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces the adjournment of the public 
hearing that was scheduled to take place on June 18, 2014 to consider the application by Cameco 
Corporation (Cameco) for a 10-year licence for its Millennium Mine project, a proposed 
underground uranium mine located approximately 600 kilometres north of Saskatoon. 

Cameco informed the Commission that it does not wish to proceed with the licensing of the 
Millennium Mine project at this time, due to current economic conditions.  

Should Cameco request, at a later date, the Commission to consider the application for a licence 
for the Millennium Mine project, a Notice of Public Hearing will be issued and the public will be 
invited to participate.  
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